
November 30, 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Fairfield Warde High School, accredited through the New England Association of Schools and 
Colleges (NEASC), is preparing for its upcoming Self-Reflection as part of the decennial re-accreditation 
process by seeking feedback from the entire school community.   

 
      As our students and faculty have already completed surveys, we now ask that you participate in 
a parent survey aimed at providing us with valuable commentary regarding how well Warde is meeting 
your student’s needs.   
 
      What we learn from your input will not only assist us in better understanding the current status 
of our school community, but it will also help to inform our decisions moving forward. 
 
      The survey, which takes roughly 15 minutes, must be completed in one sitting and is entirely 
confidential.  Please use the link below to access the survey and its instructions. 
 

https://surveys.neasc.org/s3/NEASC-CPS-Family-Survey-Fairfield-Warde-High-School 
 

     We hope you will respond as soon as possible, but the survey will be open until December 21st.   As 
always, thank you in advance for your continued support in making Warde the wonderful school that it 
is.  
 
The NEASC Self Reflection Committee 
 

https://surveys.neasc.org/s3/NEASC-CPS-Family-Survey-Fairfield-Warde-High-School

